
Woolbrook Public School 
News Church St, Woolbrook 2354 

   Phone:  02 67775893      Fax:  02 67775917 
email:  woolbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  www.woolbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Principal:  Anne Hazlewood Week 10 Term 4 Friday 11th December 2015 

Presentation Night 
Presentation Night 
The children are to be congratulated on their 
wonderful effort on Presentation Night. They 
represented their school with pride. We’d like to 
take this opportunity to wish them a safe and 
relaxing holiday and look forward to seeing their 
smiling faces on Thursday 28th January 2016 
ready for another year of fun and learning. 
 

Reports 
Reports were sent home today. If you wish to 
discuss your child’s progress please ring the 
school for an appointment. 
 

Year 6 Morning Tea—December 14th. 
Family and friends of Jason Pendlebury are 
invited to attend his morning tea to be held at 
10.30am on December 14th. This is when we 
wish Jason all the best as he moves into high 
school. 
 

Wednesday 16th December—Last Day. 
This year we will have our school party on the 
last day at school. Children can bring their 
swimmers to change into during the middle of the 
day when we will have a slippery slide. The P&C 
have kindly offered to provide party food for 
morning tea and pizzas  and drinks for lunch. 
This will be followed by a video afternoon. 
Children can bring in G rated videos. 
 

Thursday 28th January 2016 
This is the first day back for students. Teachers 
will be at Niangala the day before to attend 
compulsory training, including CPR and 
Anaphylaxis. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Reminders:  
 Year 6 Morning Tea—14th December 
 School Party Day—16th December 
 Students return—28th January 2016 

Kentucky Spring Craft & Produce Markets 
Sunday 13 December in the Kentucky Memorial Hall 
See link - https://www.facebook.com/KPA2354 




